
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Lockers for Students 
 
We have a number of lockers for our students to use for storing their personal items. 
 
We are giving all new students the option to hire a locker.  The cost of each locker is £5.00 for a 
full academic year, plus a deposit of £5.00 which will be refunded when the key is returned at the 
end of the year.  Unfortunately, lockers are not transferable. 
 
If you are interested in hiring a locker for your child, then please complete and return the slip at the 
bottom of this letter, together with cash or a cheque (made payable to The Lakes School) for £10.00 
to cover the annual hire cost and deposit.  
 
Please note that the Senior Leadership Team reserves the right to open the lockers if 
circumstances arise where this is felt necessary. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Ms Sharon Rainey 
Headteacher 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I wish to hire a locker for the academic year 2023/2024 for: 
 
 
Student’s Name: _________________________________ Tutor Group: _______ 
 
I enclose a cheque for £10.00 to cover the cost of hiring the locker, which includes a £5.00 
refundable key deposit. 
 
 
Signed: ______________________ (Parent/Guardian) Date: ____________ 

 
 
 


